
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

  

 

 

EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH 

TARA SHAVER, RN, BSN, NHA 

The residents’ council has selected Tara Shaver as the 
employee of the month for June.  Tara has been married 

to Tony Shaver for 13 years.  They live in Beverly, WV and 
have a daughter attending Middle School named Madison.  
Tara has been an employee of ERCC for 9 years.  She has 
been a floor nurse, clinical coordinator, MDS coordinator, 

Assistant Administrator, and served as Interim 
Administrator from October 2017 to April 2018 when she 
became our Administrator.  She graduated from Elkins 
High School in 1994, (at that time, known as Forest Hills 
High School).  She went to Davis and Elkins College and 
received her Associate Degree in 2004 and Bachelor’s 

Degree in 2016.  Her hobbies are camping, exercising and 

spending time with family.   Congratulations Tara!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CNA WEEK JUNE 18 THRU JUNE 25 

ERCC recognized our Certified Nursing Assistance from 
Thursday June 18 to Thursday June 25.  We appreciate 
each one of our aides.  They are the backbone of nursing 
care. We showered them with gifts as follows: 

Thursday (6/18) Lotion, Chap Stick, and soap;   Friday (6-
19) Popcorn bucket with candy and popcorn; Monday (6-
22) coffee baskets and donuts; Tuesday (6/23) Life savers 
and residents’ council provided Dilly bars; Wednesday 
(6/24) T-shirts and card; Thursday (6/25) Pizza and cake.  
Again, we want to thank you for everything you do!!    

 

 

Autumn 
Shank,   
RN, DON 

 

 

 

 

              

 

Elkins Rehabilitation & 
Care Center 

NEWSLETTER 

July, 2020 

 



ENJOYING THE GREAT OUTDOORS! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



APPRECIATION GIFTS FROM ERCC 5/29/20 



 

Many thanks goes to the administration and Board of 
Directors for showing us your appreciation during this 

time.  On Friday, June 19 we also received a “thank you” 

lapel pin and ear savers for masks. 

 



 
Another appreciation gift to the employees of 
ERCC!!  Thank you ERCC!!! 

 

Getting a haircut during pandemic 

 

 

 

 

 

CARDS FOR RESIDENTS 

 



 

 

NEW EMPLOYEES HIRED IN JUNE 

 

Jeanette DeVall, Billing Specialist 

Jennifer Kisamore, LPN 

Mary Currence, CNA 

Bobbie Hoover, CNA 

Tamyra Nottingham, CNA 

Savanna Quick, CNA 

Desiree Smith, CNA 

Sheria Andrews, NA 

Jazman Crosen, NA 

Destiny Lane, NA 

Britnie Phillips, NA 

Hannah Phillips, NA 

Natasha Wiseman, NA 

 

WELCOME TO ERCC!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HAVE A SAFE 
HOLIDAY 

WEEKEND 
 

 

RESIDENTS BIRTHDAYS IN JULY 

Carolene Jackson 

Gale Warner  

Mary Morrison 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 

 

 


